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26th September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

On Wednesday 23rd October, the whole school will be putting on a musical 

performance of ‘The Enormous Crocodile’ by Roald Dahl. We would like to invite 

you to come and watch our performance at 2.30pm at St Mary’s Church, 

Petworth. All children in all classes will be taking part. The performance is due to 

finish at 3.15pm.  

This will be the end product of our ‘Music Week’, during which we have local 

composer, Richard Taylor, coming in to work with each class, to compose and 

write a song, inspired by the book. 

Due to timings and logistics of the event, we are asking every parent to please 

collect their child from St Mary’s Church on this day.  

If someone else will be collecting your child from the church, please let your 

child’s teacher know BEFORE the day. If you are unable to collect from the 

church, we will walk the children back to school and you can collect as normal 

from 3.45pm.  

Also, if your child normally walks home from school on their own (Elm and Willow 

Classes only), please can you let us know if you give permission for them to walk 

home from church on their own. Again, if you prefer, we would walk back to 

school with them, and they can walk home as normal from school.  

You are able to reserve tickets to come and watch the performance via this link: 

https://www.petworthfestival.org.uk/events/the-big-sing-with-the-pupils-of-

petworth-primary-school/ The tickets are FREE, but if you plan on coming, please 

try and reserve tickets, so we know numbers.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss P-H 
Music Teacher 
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